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Pupils of the Week 

7A 
Kaiden — For trying hard with his school work and 

having a calmer week 

7R 
Lukas — For completing a full length of the swimming 

pool without stopping 

8R Lamoy — For brilliant research on the book Matilda 

8T 
Josue — For resolving more complex Maths problems 

with little support 

8J Kimora — For hard work and great effort in Literacy 

9J 
Isaac — For showing great progress in speech and 

language and continuing to develop his social skills 

9R Jamal — For coping well with changes 

10O Meshach — For excellent Phonics work 

10L Rigzim — For excellent reading 

11L Faith — For creating fantastic sentences in Literacy 

11R 
Naieem — For doing well in PE and coming into 

school calmly 

12C 
Alhaji — For working very hard on his Sports leadership 

Folder 

12N Alim — For great maturity and helping classmates 

13/ 

14C 
Oyin — For managing her levels independently  

Y13 
Princess — For being an amazing friend and a role 

model to a younger student 

13/ 

14L 

Anna Kay — For improving her language skills and 

answering questions really quickly 

14K Bobby — For bringing in a reading book from home 

14L Dean — For excellent attendance this term 

Stars of the week 

 

 

KS3—Jack—7A—For always being a kind friend 

to his class mates. 

 

KS4—Thomas—11R—For working hard on 

Rockerbox and reading lots of articles. 

 

KS5—Junior—12N—For real enthusiasm reading 

the Easter Story in Literacy 

Dear Highshore Families, 

 

As we approach the Easter holidays, I wanted to take a moment to 

extend warm wishes to you and your families. It has been a pleasure to 

witness the hard work and dedication of our students throughout this 

term, and I hope they are looking forward to a well deserved break. 

 

This term we focused on preparing to and engaging with the 

community. It is important for us that our young people are provided 

with opportunities to consolidate their skills, and learn about how to 

purposefully engage with their local communities.  

 

I am very pleased to hear that you have found the weekly learning 

information useful. I welcome any feedback from you as we strive to 

serve the families the best way we can. Apart from the events listed 

below, the SALT team will be hosting drop in sessions for parents. More 

information will follow. We will also look at our systems to ensure 

reminders of important events are sent out so you are better able to fit 

the sessions into your busy schedules.   

 

I also wanted to share that we are ending the term on a  really 

positive note.  Our school counsellor has made a dynamic start and 

we will be looking to have her on site for an additional day after 

Easter, to be able to provide that type of support to more young 

people. Last week during INSET day an organisation called Proactive 

Approach delivered training to all staff on adopting a trauma 

informed approach when working with young people and responding 

to their emotional needs. It was a fantastic session and more will 

follow. We will be organising a session for parents as well sometime in 

the summer term as we work together to become a trauma informed 

school. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns during the Easter break, please 

don't hesitate to reach out to us on 0207 708 6790, 07507803413 or by 

emailing familysupport@highshore.southwark.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's 

education. Wishing you all a peaceful and joyous Easter holiday. 

 

Have a lovely break, 

 

Evelina 

           DATES FOR YOUR  

Monday 15th April:       

          
Tuesday 16th April:     

 

Monday 6th May: 

 

Tuesday 7th May: 

 

Tuesday 14 May: 

  

Date TBC: 

DIARY: 

INSET Day. 

 

Parents Evening—details below. 

 

May Day Bank holiday. 

 

INSET Day. 

 

Parent Coffee Morning (9:20-10:20) 

 

Online Meeting—Safer Schools Officer. 

 

Parent Evening Tuesday 16th April: 

Booking:  

Visit the School Cloud website to book: https://

highshore.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Meetings will last 10 minutes and be onsite face to face with class 

teachers 

 

Slots are available from 3:15 – 5pm 

 

Please select all times you would be available as slots  will fill up  quickly. 

 

If you have any problems booking please contact the office team on 

02077086790 or office@highshore.southwark.sch.uk  
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Spring Roundup 


